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I am 100% in opposition of this bill.  Parents should have rights when it comes to 
their own child.  A parents job is to guide their child through life- let them do their 
job!  And the people of Maine can’t afford to pay for other people’s health and 
medical procedures, and that’s what will happen when the individuals coming to 
Maine don’t have medical insurance.  It is not the job of Maine to take care of anyone 
coming from another state! 


